
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out to you as a 

descendant of [Ancestor's Name], who I believe is your ancestor as well. After extensive 

research into our family lineage, I was excited to discover our connection. 

As family members, I think it would be wonderful to connect and share our stories, photographs, 

and findings regarding our shared ancestry. I believe that uncovering our family history can 

strengthen our ties and foster a sense of belonging. 

I would love to hear from you. Please feel free to contact me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your 

Email Address]. I look forward to the possibility of sharing our family history together. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Date] 


